
W e have had several church 
services in our home since 

launching at the end of Septem-
ber. It has been so wonderful feel-
ing the joy and presence of the 
Lord with our little group. Our 

work here is going well, and we are seeing God move in 
the lives of people who we minister to. But, there is 
much work to do, and we are learning to be patient, and 
are stopping to take the time to listen to the Spirit and 
leading of the Lord. We are so excited to share this jour-
ney with you all, and we appreciate your interest in mis-
sions and the work of the Lord that we are part of here 
in New Zealand. Thank you for your prayers and for 
your financial support! Please scan the QR code below 
for a link to the website to begin your monthly support 
or  to send a one-time gift. God bless you! 

Enjoy the photographs from our home services and oth-
er church events that we have been a part of this past 
month. We would love to hear from you. Please send us 
an email at dserwin@erwinministries.org or connect 
with on Facebook by searching for Erwin Ministries. 
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Judy (Addington) George,  
        retired missionary and  Mendy 

Erwin at a recent conference   

Home church services—worshipping in song 
and hearing God’s Word together 

  Sis. Sarah Prince, Sis. Lisa 
Lemon & Sis. Mendy Erwin 

  Ladies  
meeting in our 
home hosted by 
Sis. Mendy Erwin 

Sis. Erwin so enjoyed hosting 
the Pentecostals of Auckland 
Ladies Tea recently. They had a 
beautiful time of worship, food, 
fellowship, and making candles 
together. Sis. Erwin was asked 
to speak a word of encourage-
ment; it is spring here in the 
southern hemisphere, and she 
ministered about the need for 
“Spiritual Spring Cleaning.” 


